
The Chairman of ALSAI Mr. Arben Shehu conducted a meeting with the Ambassador of 

the State of Israel in Albania, Mrs. Galit Peleg 

The Chairman of ALSAI, Mr. Arben Shehu held a meeting today in the premises of the ALSAI 

with the Ambassador of the State of Israel in Albania, Ms. Galit Peleg.  

Mr. Shehu thanked the Ambassador for the meeting and expressed his appreciation for the state 

and people of Israel, emphasizing the possibility of further 

cooperation and communication with the counterpart 

institution in Israel and the diplomatic representation of Israel 

in Albania. Mr. Shehu informed the Ambassador about the 

activity of the institution, focusing on areas of special interest 

such as audits in public procurement procedures, 

environmental audits, IT, etc. Ambassador Peleg thanked Mr. 

Shehu for the reception and expressed her full commitment in 

establishing further cooperation between the homologous 

auditing institutions, but also more widely. Mr. Shehu and 

Mrs. Peleg dedicated a special place to the discussion on the 

field of information technology, taking into account the cyber 

attacks of recent times and the possibilities of bilateral 

cooperation, with the aim of increasing auditing capacities in 

this direction. 

 

 


